
Op-Ed/Editorials:  Celebrating  20
Years  with  Monthly  Giveaways  –
May Reminder
May 18, 2012
2012  is  the  20th  anniversary  of  the  Division  on  Addiction  #DOA20th.  To
celebrate, each month we will host one anniversary event. This month we are
giving away 20 scholarships for our online CME course, Addiction in Your
Practice. Students who would like to be considered for a scholarship can send a
brief statement (100 words maximum) to basis@divisiononaddictions.org by May
30. The statement should detail your interest in the online course and why you
should be selected. On May 31, we will post a list of scholarship recipients. If
selected, we will require verification that you are a current student.

There are less than two weeks left to enter. Thanks for celebrating with us!
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